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ANNOUNCEMENT
As of October 22nd, the Elmore County Public School System has
made a change to unexcused absence truancy.  The UNEXCUSED
absence policy is as follows:

Have You Heard?
NEW ATTENDANCE POLICY FOR UNEXCUSED ABSENCES (TRUANCY)

QUESTIONS

1st unexcused absence - Letter to the parent
3rd unexcused absence - Letter to the parent
5th unexcused absence - Parent must
participate in the Early Warning Progam at
the juvenile court.
Please note: If the parent fails to attend the Early Warning
Program, or if a student accumulates two or more additional
unexcused absences for the school year, a petition will be
signed for both the parent and student to appear in juvenile
court. 
Our goal is to support every student in their educational journey and to emphasize the

importantce of regular school attendance.

EVERY STUDENT EMPOWERED, EVERY STUDENT SUCCEEDS!


